Request for Bid

MUMFORD ISD is seeking a provider of fiber optic internet service. This service is for 1 GB of
data usage. We are interested in at least a three years contract correct, with 2 successive one-
year voluntary extensions at the same price.

Our school currently has 600 students and 60 professional employees. The school address is
9755 FM 50, in Mumford, Texas 77807. Bids are due by 2:00pm, February 16, 2024.

All interested bidders may contact Dr. Allen Reese, Superintendent of Schools, at 979-279-
3678 for more information.

Interested parties are asked to send their proposal to:

o atreese@mumford.k12.tx.us
e flavio@mumford.k12.tx.us

or

Mumford ISD

9755 FM 50

Mumford, Texas 77807



